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Dear Sponsor:

The Peninsula Engineers Council (PEC) respectfully requests your support as a Corporate Sponsor for our annual 
banquet honoring the Engineer of the Year and Young Engineer of the Year.  This program will be held Sunday 
afternoon, February 26, 2017, at the end of National Engineer’s Week. The banquet will cap off a busy week that 
includes a Career Days event hosted by the PEC, Newport News Shipbuilding (NNS), NASA-Langley and Jefferson
Lab and held at the NNS Apprentice School Athletics Center, Marshall Avenue, on February 23 and 24. At this 2-day
event, 600-hundred regional high school students will have an opportunity to interact with local scientists and 
engineers and learn about technology careers.

The PEC is an inter-society council comprised of representatives from organizations dedicated to strengthening and
promoting the engineering profession in the Peninsula area. The member organizations consist of 17 local chapters
of engineering and technical societies and two government organizations. The purposes of the PEC as stated in our
constitution are to: (1) Promote the observance of National Engineers Week; (2) Select and recognize a Peninsula
Engineer of the Year; (3) Coordinate efforts in furthering engineering education in the schools and colleges in the
area and to increase the interest of youth in the engineering profession; and (4) Provide a forum for the discussion of
problems and activities of common interest. Your sponsorship will help the PEC to fulfill its mission.

For your consideration, the PEC has established three levels of support with specific benefits to donors for each:

Level Benefits

$200
 2 tickets to the annual banquet
 Your organization name and logo recognition on a banquet flyer insert

$500

 5 tickets to the annual banquet
 Your organization name and logo recognition on a banquet flyer insert
 Website link added to the PEC website for 1 year

(http://va-pec.org/)

$1000

 10 tickets to the annual banquet
 Table reserved for your organization with name and logo displayed
 Your organization name and logo recognition on a banquet flyer insert
 Website link added to the PEC website for 1 year

(http://va-pec.org/)

The PEC is registered as a 501(c)6 Business League.  Contributions are not tax deductible. Your contribution made
out to PEC may be mailed to:

William LaBelle, Treasurer, PEC
6224 Glenrose Dr.
Suffolk, VA  23435

Please contact me at (757) 534-4431 or totanic@hotmail.com if you have questions, and thank you in advance for 
considering this opportunity to be a corporate sponsor of the PEC.

Very truly yours,

Susan C. Brooks
President, Peninsula Engineer’s Council

mailto:totanic@hotmail.com

